From: Frank Fleck Jr.

To: Clark, Molly
Subject: 3921 Marwood Conditional Use Permit
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 9:38:19 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open attachments, or give
away private information unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe.

Molly,

| own the property at 1709 Marwood Place and received the notice about the zoning meeting
for a Conditional Use Permit for 3921 Marwood Place. I'm unable to attend the meeting but
wanted to express my thoughts on the issue.

Short-term rentals have never been a success in neighborhoods where properties are kept
clean and tidy and which are quiet. Loud parties, beer, wine and liquor containers litter the
yards of short-term rentals, trash containers are over-filled with food containers and over flow
into neighboring yards, sidewalks and the street. The inside of the homes are often left a
mess - missing utensils, missing or broken glasses are often an issue and unwanted items left
unspoken for. Often, neighbors are left unhappy with the consequences and loss of value in
their own properties. Please check your records for disgruntled phone calls to the authorities
in areas surrounding other short-term rentals when considering approval for this property.

Kind Regards,

Frank Fleck, Jr.

Semonin Realtors

13906 Promenade Green Way
Louisville, KY 40245
502-553-2232

Reminder: email is not secure or confidential. Semonin Realtors will never request that you send
funds or nonpublic personal information, such as credit card or debit card numbers or bank account
and/or routing numbers, by email. If you receive an email message concerning any transaction
involving Semonin Realtors, and the email requests that you send funds or provide nonpublic
personal information, do not respond to the email and immediately contact Semonin Realtors. To
notify Semonin Realtors of suspected email fraud, contact: fraudalert@semonin.com or 502-420-
5000.
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